
 
 
 

Heritage Institute of Technology 
Kolkata 

 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
Notice No. HRIT/0914/2689                         

Date: 24-01-2018 
 
 

 

You are aware of the fact the Expert Team for NBA accreditation of our                            

M.Tech. programmes in AEIE, BT, CSE and ECE visited our Institute on 27-29th 

October, 2017. It gives me immense pleasure to announce that all 4 (four) of our PG 

programmes, as indicated above, have been accredited by the National Board of 

Accreditation (NBA) for a period of 2 (two) years starting from Academic Year 2017-

2018. The accreditation shall remain valid till 30th June, 2019. 

 

I take this opportunity to put on record the constant inspiration and guidance of the 

management and the whole hearted cooperation and support of all members of faculty, 

officers, staff and students during the process of accreditation. 
 

 

 

 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Pranay Chaudhuri 
Principal 
 
 

 


